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Independent Internal Audit Service for Parish and Town Councils

10th April 2019
The Chairman

C/o Upwood & The Raveleys Parish Council
Kilimanjaro
9 Meadow Road

Upwood

PE26 2QJ

Dear Sir/Madam
INDEPENDENT INTERNAL AUDIT FOR  Financial Year 2018/2019
As a result of my year end inspection, I have enclosed a report of my findings together with any observations and recommendations for the Council to consider.

In the time allotted it is not possible for me to inspect all Council documents, but a spot check has raised the following issues.   I would also remind the Council that it is not in my remit to check the accuracy of the Council accounts.

I trust that the Parish Council have been satisfied with the level of service we have provided and that they will consider appointing Canalbs Ltd to undertake the Independent Internal Audit for the next financial year.  We will hold our fee for this service at £42.50 per hour for the next financial year,  and, in line with Inland Revenue our mileage rate will stay at 45p per mile.

Yours faithfully

Jacquie Wilson (Mrs)

Director 
OBSERVATIONS AND RECOMMENDATIONS for financial year end 2018/19
10th April 2019 

Firstly I would like to add my congratulations to the Council for obtaining the Quality Gold Award and for being the first rural Council in Cambridgeshire to receive this.
As a result of this, it is to be expected that there has been very little to comment upon for my year end audit inspection and I attach my check list to confirm the areas I have looked at.

I understand the Council currently has two casual vacancies which will be filled shortly.

The process for contracting CGM to cut the grass for the next three years met all recognized and recommended procedures.

No declarations of interest were found in my spot check of the minutes.

The Council have purchased the Scribe accounting package which has now been successfully installed.
Altogether a very satisfactory report.

Jacquie Wilson (Mrs)

Director


